Team Memo
9/7/08

As the first group effort the team came together during a scheduled meeting time for bonding.  A spaghetti bridge was constructed after careful thought and consideration went into the design.  The final construction was made by bundling spaghetti into groups of ten and gorilla gluing them in place.  A truss design was referenced and joints were reinforced with hot glue. The team took advantage of the drying process by asking a series of questions to each other to become more comfortable and familiar.  In the end, the team found many similarities within their personal and professional lives.

9/8/08

The team called Dr. Cooper, project advisor for Eglin AFB.  Mr. Cooper was not able to be reached and a message, stating our purpose, was left.
9/9/08

Richard Klimas, the team’s Business Administrator, spoke with Dr. Cooper and set up a conference call with him from 3-4pm on Thursday, September 11th.  Dr. Cooper will provide a power point presentation to be used during the conference.
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